Local artists paint barrels for SWCD display

Last winter, three local artists volunteered their time to paint rain barrels for several display projects. These three bar-
rels turned out beautifully and have generated great interest in rain barrels and conservation. One of the barrels will
reside in a permanent exhibit on conservation at Cool Creek Nature Center, one will be displayed at our office, events,
and various locations as an educational feature, and the third will be available in a silent auction sometime in the fu-

ture to raise money for conservation education. We are so thankful for the artists’ time and their willingness to share
their great talent with all of us.
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